Etowah Valley Quilt Guild 
March 2024 Meeting Minutes

Meeting called to order by Kathy Hill at 7pm
Donna Cusik introduced our speaker for the evening. Linda Daughtry presented a wonderful trunk show and history of her journey into quilting beginning with a beautiful Irish chain quilt and ending with her wonderful art quilts. Linda shared her fabric painting tips and inspired us to want to try those techniques, A big thank you to Linda for her very entertaining and informative presentation.
Secretary report: Theresa Macy made one correction to the February meeting minutes of the year being 2024 instead of 2023. Theresa also informed the guild that the minutes will be posted on the website for review.
Treasurer report: Kim Moran announced no changes to the current report. The treasurer’s report is sent out to everyone by Donna Cusik before the monthly meeting.
Programs: Donna Cusik announced that the program for April 2024 will be Peggy Creighton of Sew Powerful. Peggy will be presenting her non profit. May’s meeting will be at the Goodyear building and will be a presentation by Kelly Garcia of Two Crafty Mooses with a class to follow on Wednesday May 22nd. Cost of class is $30 and the pattern is Tumbling Triangles featuring the V block ruler.
Activities: Jan Shepherd 
Quilt Camp: Next camp is April 2-5 from 9am to 5pm each day. Theme is A Tea Party. Bring a tea cup and placemat.
Library free sew is from 10 to 3 on March 25. Tina is presenting a tutorial of binding tips and tricks.
Guild Challenge: Repurpose and Reuse due in July
Community Service: Quilts for Veterans to be given at Booth Museum on March 29th at 1pm. All are welcome to attend. Our other community service projects are quilts for the Hope Center and quilts and pillowcases for the Tranquility House.
Christmas Party: December 10th. More information to follow as the event nears.
Quilt Show: Our quilt show will be November 12th to the 16th. Denise Ronn is asking for a co-chair as she has gone back to work. Please let Denise know if you are interested. There are sign up sheets for the different committees and everyone needs to do their part. Denise is looking for volunteers to be on the advertising committee, Denise also presented our beautiful raffle quilt. 
Membership: Vereatha Morales reported 5 renewal memberships and 1 new member, Before the Meeting our guild was 81 members strong’
The meeting was adjourned by Kathy Hill at 8:17 pm.
Respectfully submitted by Theresa Macy


